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Sub Semi-Annual Meeting 6:00 p.m. 
Wednesday, April 28, 2021 

Jayno Heights Tennis Courts 
 

2021 Outdoor Semi-Annual Meeting will be held on Wednesday, April 28 at 6 p.m. at the Tennis Courts weather per-
mitting. Rain delay, if it rains after 5 p.m., Meeting will be postponed until Thursday, April 29th at 6 p.m. Please 
bring a chair, face mask and respect social distancing requirements. See you there!  

The Food Truck Tour is returning to Jayno Heights!  

 

Food trucks have been scheduled 
for Fridays at the beach lot, from 
4:30pm – 7:30pm, starting March 5 
and continuing through November 
19.  

 

Use the link below for the Food Truck Tour website that will show 
which truck will be coming to Jayno Heights each week. On this 
page, you can also select on the name of each food truck to see 
additional information. 

https://foodtruck.tours/subdivisions/jayno-heights 
 

 

A Big Thank You Goes Out To… 
 

Deb Monteath & Jane Yoemans entrance decorations.        
Carrie Newman who produces and delivers our directory. 
Chris Stolp for overseeing our dock and slip rentals. 

 

Thank you to all the J.H.L.A officers & committee mem-
bers for without their volunteer dedication, this would be 
just “another sub-division”. 

Food Trucks 

Jayno Heights has its own official mailbox!  
 
Our new mailing address is: 
 

 
 

3123 St. Jude Drive 
Waterford, MI 48329 
 
 
 

The new mailbox is located near the park. This address will 
be use by our board going forward.  All mail correspondence 
(Dues, Tent Rental Agreements,…) should be mailed to this 
address 

Sign, Sealed, Delivered 

Due to popular demand for an electronic payment option for dues, 
dock slips, tent rentals and donations, your JHLA Board is looking 
into its feasability. 
 
The proposal is under review based upon our JHLA bylaws.  We 
are exploring options like PayPal and other secure payment plat-
forms. 
 
 

Stay Tuned!! 

 

Electronic Payments 

https://foodtruck.tours/subdivisions/jayno-heights


2021 Dates to Remember 

April 28th  Semi-Annual meeting Wednesday at the  
  Tennis courts, 6:00 p.m. 
TBD   Boat dock installed 
May 16th Beach lot clean up Rain Date May 22nd. 
July 4th  Independence Day Parade 
Aug. 10th(Est.) Sub Annual Summer Picnic at  beach lot 
              3:00 p.m. start until ??? 
Sept 18th         JHLA Garage Sale 
September 22nd Semi-Annual meeting Wednesday at 
  Mason Middle School, 7:00 p.m. 
October  Boat dock removed 1st or 2nd week 
 
Due to COVID: First Friday of the month sub party at the 
beach lot has been cancelled for 2021. 

Raise Your Hand! 
 

Jayno Heights Board is in need of: 
 

• Two Bylaws Committee Members 
• Two Restrictions Committee Members 
• Multiple Social Committee Volunteers 

• Other residents willing to make a difference 
 
We are looking for those with a desire to make a difference 
with skills in the area of administrative, legal, and various 
business applications software 
expertise that may serve our or-
ganizational needs. 
 
If interested please contact us 
online at: http://
www.jaynoheights.com 
 
Or raise your hand at the semi-
annual meeting! 
 
“Alone we can do so little, together we can do so much” - 
Hellen Keller 

2021 Garage Sale 
 
 

The annual Jayno Heights Subdivision Garage Sale has been 
scheduled for Saturday Sept 18th 2021.  We will advertise on 
the web at waterfordcommunity@yahoogroups.com and 
Craigslist.   
 

Reminder notices will be out 
sometime in August.  There will 
be no charge for advertising again 
this year.   
 
There will be balloons for those 
who are having a sale.  The more 
participation we have the better it 
is for everyone.   

 
Please try to participate!   
If you require any additional information or have questions, 
contact Donna Kowalski at 248-673-1124. 

John Cudnohufsky 
December 29, 2020 

Age: 91 

In Memoriam 

Calling all JHLA Photographers 
 

Do you love taking pictures?  Have you taken some wonder-
ful pictures in JHLA or of some of  the JHLA sponsored 
events? 
 
We encourage you to share these 
pictures so they can be used on our 
website.  
 
Please visit our website and use the 
chat feature  on the bottom right of 
the website. 
 
Happy Snapping! 

mailto:waterfordcommunity@yahoogroups.com

